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February 28, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are wanting to make parents/guardians aware of a self-harm video popping up in the middle of 
popular children’s online searches, such as YouTube or WhatsApp. 
 
These challenges appear mid-way through videos with an alarming image and challenges of self harm and 
suicide. We are encouraging parents/guardians to be vigilant in monitoring their child’s online activity.  
Each of the major platforms are aware and making efforts to shut it down. 
 
Our teachers are also aware of the issue and are being vigilant in the classroom when students are doing 
online work. 
 
Please find attached a parent/guardian fact sheet with helpful information. 
 
 
On behalf of, 
 
 
 
Seven Oaks School Division 


